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SCHOOL LANE: 

PROPOSED 20MPH SPEED LIMIT 
CE6/71 

 

The attached plan shows the area under consideration for a reduction in speed limit 

from 30mph to 20mph, the purpose of which is to reduce the danger to pedestrians 

and drivers. 

Before Highways proceeds further with obtaining permission to advertise the legal 

documents required to formally consult, the Engineer for the Ellesmere Port and 

Neston area has asked if Neston Town Council has any comments to make. 

Committee members will wish to consider the proposal and agree a suitable response 

to Highways. 

 

Audrey Duncan 

Community & Environment Manager 

 

 


